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Monday 30th October 2017  

 

Dear Parents,  

Welcome back to the second half term! As you can see from the header on this letter, I am 
already thinking about one of my favourite dress up days of the year!  

On Friday 17th November 2017, Thames View Junior School will be ‘Going Wild’ for 

Children in Need.  

Our theme, ‘Going Wild’ means that we encourage the children to dress up as an animal. So 

anything from dogs and cats to whales and elephants! As always, there will be prizes for 
costumes a tuck shop and we hoping that the ice cream man will be able to visit.  

 

Please put the date in your diary! I am already excited to see the costumes! Make sure that 
you take photos of costumes and post them to our Twitter on the day @thamesviewj 

I will write to you properly later in the week.  

 

Best Wishes,  

Sara  


